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Aboriginal heritage salvage works 
from 15 August  
Community update | August 2022 

Transport for NSW is continuing work on the North West Growth Area Road Network 
Strategy by progressing plans for the Denmark Link Road project. 

The Denmark Link Road project includes constructing the missing local road connections 
between Garfield Road West, Riverstone and Bridge Street near Westminster Street Bridge, 
Schofields. 

Aboriginal archaeological assessment completed for the project as part of the Review of 
Environmental Factors (REF) identified the area surrounding Denmark Road and New Link 
Road as an Aboriginal heritage site. As a result, Transport for NSW will be carrying out 
salvage excavations per the project's Aboriginal Heritage Impact Permit. 
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Our work schedule 

We will be on site for 25 day shifts from Monday 15 August until Friday 15 September.  Our 
work hours will be 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday. 

 

How will the work affect you? 

Work will include a team of heritage professionals in collaboration with local Aboriginal 
communities collecting artefacts from the surface, taking photos, labelling and bagging 
salvaged items.  Aboriginal stakeholders will then decide the new location of these items.  

Hand tools will be used and following completion of salvage work, disturbed soil will be made 
safe. Light vehicles such as utility vehicles will be used to move staff and equipment around 
and a water truck maybe required. The work will not be noisy.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us 
If you have any questions, please contact our project team: 

 1300 367 561 

 nwga@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 nswroads.work/denmarkrd 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please  
contact the Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to 
call us on 1300 367 561. 

 


